
 

Dear First Presbyterian Church Family:

Last week our beloved Office Administrator, Sarah Allen, shared that she has taken a
new job. Her last day in the office will be Friday, August 26. Sarah has worked at First
Presbyterian Church of Hastings for 13 months and has been a real gift to our church
with her warm personality and willingness to pitch in and help wherever she is
needed. While I am excited for her and this new opportunity she has, she will be very
missed here at FPC Hastings. I give thanks to God for Sarah and the way that she has
contributed to our church over the last 13 months! If you get a chance, please make
sure you stop by and thank her before she leaves. The good news is that Sarah will
continue to be an active member of First Presbyterian Church, so we will still get to
see her on Sunday mornings and at church activities.

If you know of anyone who would make a good Office Administrator for our church,
please share the opening with them. In the meantime, please pray for our church as
we make this staff transition; change can be hard. We trust that God will provide us
another excellent staff team member. Pray for the Personnel Committee, they will be
assisting me in reviewing candidates, interviewing, and hiring the new Office
Administrator. Pray for the volunteers that help to fill in to keep the church office
running in the meantime. Pray for our church staff as we cover additional duties in this
transition time and hopefully welcome a new colleague soon. And don’t forget to say a
prayer of thanksgiving for Sarah and the gifts and talents that she shared with us.

Your servant in Christ,
Pastor Greg
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TE
D LASSO TV SERIES FOUND ON APPLE TV

Join HC Chaplin Doodle Harris' Forum Series as she makes  
correlations between specific episodes and our lives as Christians.  
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 The PW Fall Gathering will be held in Holdrege this September.  We will be 
assembling CWS School Kits again and are requesting donations for school

supplies.  There will be a table in the Memorial Room to bring your donations, and 
the list of requested items is below.  Thank you! 
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OPEN TO THOSE WHO KNOW HOW TOOPEN TO THOSE WHO KNOW HOW TOOPEN TO THOSE WHO KNOW HOW TO   
PLAY OR THOSE WHO WANT TOPLAY OR THOSE WHO WANT TOPLAY OR THOSE WHO WANT TO   

LEARN HOW TO PLAY.LEARN HOW TO PLAY.LEARN HOW TO PLAY.      

COVID-19 VACCINATION IS REQUIREDCOVID-19 VACCINATION IS REQUIREDCOVID-19 VACCINATION IS REQUIRED
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